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 Work by Sabrina Worthington '23, Photography & Video.

Upcoming Events  
Oct. 25 Chairs Council, 11:30 am

Oct. 25 The Great Return & Trick or Treating

Oct. 26 Senior Show Branding Competition, 11:30 am, Atrium 

Nov. 1 Committee of the Whole, 11:30

If you have news, an event, or an announcement you'd like to share, please
email Jen Kopf, at jkopf@pcad.edu or share in this document.  

The Great Return &
Trick or Treating
Director of Exhibitions Alex Schaufele is
hosting The Great Return on Wednesday

http://www.pcad.edu/
http://www.pcad.edu/
mailto:jkopf@pcad.edu?subject=An%20event%20to%20mention%20in%20the%20newsletter
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fF8_0V4SEA9--mJZtwb21HMgwPvyDCjNN9k0oidCkXM/edit


in the Atrium. Students who've left
behind artwork from previous exhibitions
will be asked to come get their work
before it goes into the depths of storage. 

Student Life is supporting this event by
asking students to wear a part of or all of
their Halloween costume to school.
(Faculty and staff are also encouraged to
dress up for the occasion!)

If you'd like to invite costumed students
to trick-or-treat at your office, let Student
Life know by today that you've
purchased candy and want students to
stop by. To participate, please complete
the form below.

Please take my candy!

Faculty Needs Assessment Survey
Dr. Adam Smith, the new Director of the Center for Teaching and Learning, invites all faculty to
complete a survey of interests related to teaching and learning, with the goal of getting a clear
snapshot of the needs and wants for professional development in teaching. Your responses will
inform choices related to programs and resources. 

In addition to this survey, please feel free to reach out via email (asmith@pcad.edu) if you want
to discuss any questions and/or suggestions you have regarding professional development for
teaching at PCA&D. 

This survey should take 10 - 15 minutes to fill out, and it will cover topics such as preferred
modalities/topics for potential programming as well as free response questions for you to give
more specific suggestions. Your feedback is appreciated.

Survey

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc2pVTl9_yDLT9jKxilb0Kh3hy0xNZYo8KKZFpcVMyJNT_d_Q/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd1jcaYEdh0F2-ZG1EU-u7wr0GnLGuvLk7ID6Y8s9V7q7Eh7g/viewform


Jackson Fogel

Hear of gig work, part-time or full-time jobs for
students? Let Career Services know
Last year our Student Portal Job Boards were filled with opportunities for our students
ranging from gig work to part-time, and even some full-time jobs.

This year the number of inquiries that Career Services has received has dwindled and
there is a high demand for work opportunities among our student body in both the
creative and non-creative sectors. 

If you hear any great opportunities please pass them along to the Career Services Team
at CareerServices@pcad.edu so we can connect our students to employment
opportunities.

Jackson Fogel joins PCA&D's
Admissions Team
Jackson Fogel, a 2023 graduate of Millersville
University, has joined the College's Admissions
Department as an Admissions Counselor/Recruiter. 

During Fogel's time at Millersville, the English
major/History and Government minor worked several
years in the Admissions office as a tour guide; served
as an orientation leader; and served on the
committee that overhauled that college's orientation
procedures. Outside of work, the Hempfield High
School graduate enjoys role-playing games, video
games, and comic books. 

Welcome Jackson!

Free 'Traveling While Black' series at Ware
Center: virtual reality and speaker series
Traveling While Black, a 360-degree virtual reality experience in the history of restricted
movement for Black Americans and the creation of safe spaces in communities, is
showing four times a day through Oct. 25, at Millersville University's Ware Center, 42 N.
Prince St. just a couple blocks south of campus. Admission is free, but registration is
required as seating is limited. Click below to reserve your spot. 

Of special interest in a series of accompanying programs is Traveling While Black
Through the Arts, on Monday, Oct. 23, 7 pm, with free tickets here. Local artists who are
part of the panel discussion include Rita Clark, Keisha Finnie, Dr. Amanda Kemp,
Geraldine McCritty, Kellie Turner, and Shelby and Jordan Wormley, moderated
by Lenwood Sloan. This program also will take place at The Ware Center. 

mailto:careerservices@pcad.edu
https://www.etix.com/ticket/p/42236503/


image by Cameren White

'TRAVELING WHILE BLACK' TICKETS

PCA&D / Zayed exchange
releases new edition
The first post of the academic year has been made to
the PCA&D-Zayed Photography Exchange Blog, the
result of a cultural exchange between photography
students at PCA&D, and the College of Art and
Creative Enterprise, Zayed University, Abu Dhabi,
United Arab Emirates. The theme of this edition
is Manipulate, Revive & Remake. 

PCA&D students whose work is featured in this
edition include Hannah Aust '24, Photography &
Video; Paul Bonilla '26, Graphic Design; Jenna
Cervone '24, Photography & Video; Frankie

Detwiler '26, Photography & Video; Ryan Gano '26, Graphic Design; Leona
Hatch '24, Photography & Video; Emma Ries, '26, Graphic Design; Alexander
Smith, '24, Photography & Video; Isaiah Ukih '26, Graphic Design; Jason
Wagner '24, Photography & Video; Cameren White '25, Photography & Video; and Sam
Yesko '26, Photography & Video.

This project was founded and is curated by Prof. Yiannis Galanopoulos-
Papavasileiou of Zayed University and Prof. Eric Weeks, Chair of PCA&D Photography
& Video. See the full collection here. 

Arte de La Borinqueña
highlighted at PCA&D-York
Pennsylvania College of Art & Design is excited to
announce that portions of the landmark exhibition
Arte de La Borinqueña are showcased at PCA&D-
York through Dec.10. The exhibition will be open to
the public during programming that includes a talk
with PCA&D faculty member Mike Hawthorne, an
award-winning graphic novelist and one of the many
artists associated with the La Borinqueña series. All
ages are welcome. Additional programming and
events can be found online at pcad.edu/event-
calendar.

Through the medium of a serialized comic, artist Edgardo Miranda-Rodriguez has
amplified and highlighted the importance of telling stories about Puerto Rico’s history,

https://artsmu.com/events/category/series/traveling-while-black/the-ware-center/
https://pcad-zayed.tumblr.com/
https://www.la-borinquena.com/
http://pcad.edu/event-calendar


exploring present-day social and environmental issues, and celebrating the diversity of
the Puerto Rican diaspora. 

La Borinqueña has become a real-life superhero with a suite of graphic novels, a
special anthology, Ricanstruction, benefitting grassroots organizations on the islands
of Puerto Rico post-Hurricane Maria, partnerships with DC Comics, Chocolate
Cortés, NRDC, and more. PCA&D is delighted to host the ever-growing exhibition
dedicated to this character.

Don't miss these October
classes with CCE
PCA&D's Center for Creative Exploration has a few
more classes to check out this month! 

Be a Hero: Writing Silly Legends for Serious Matters,
Oct. 24

Creative Care: Creating Community Through
Photography, Oct. 24

Interested in a CCE class? Don't forget discounts
and community scholarships
New faculty and staff: A reminder that you can request your employee benefit for
discounted Center for Creative Exploration classes for yourself as well as for your
children or spouses. Email ce@pcad.edu to let them know the class or workshop you're
interested in and they can work with you to get you a special code. ALSO, as educators,
you can request scholarships for students in grades 1-12 for CCE classes. If you know a
student in our community who would benefit, head here and complete the request form.
Questions? Email ce@pcad.edu.

College creative projects in the classroom
Faculty, if you are open to having College creative projects be part of your classroom
assignments (think New Year's greeting cards from the College, Admissions welcome
boxes for deposited students, etc.), please reach out to communications@pcad.edu for
more information. We'd love to work with you!

https://www.la-borinquena.com/la-borinquena-grants-program
https://www.nrdc.org/media/2022/220405-1
https://pcad.edu/product/be-a-hero-writing-silly-legends-for-serious-matters-workshop/
https://pcad.edu/product/creative-care-creating-community-through-photography/
mailto:ce@pcad.edu
https://pcad.edu/creative-exploration/cce-scholarship-request-for-teachers-and-counselors/
mailto:ce@pcad.edu
mailto:communications@pcad.edu


Share this email:

Web resource: The Faculty/Staff Portal
You can find a Faculty/Staff Portal at the very bottom right corner of the PCAD.edu
homepage. It links to all sorts of useful information, from retention reports and class
schedules to the academic calendar, maintenance and events requests, and much
more. 

Pennsylvania College of Art & Design  
204 North Prince St. Lancaster, PA  17603   717.396.7833
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